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Lindale Eagles Family, 

 

Lindale ISD asks that you join us today with thoughts and prayers for the family of 

Mr. Travis Gray, head trainer at Lindale High School, who has passed away.  

“Our hearts are broken with the news of Travis,” said Superintendent, Stan Surratt. 

“Travis’ wife and children are in our thoughts and prayers. Travis was loved by 

everyone; His fellow trainers, coaches and especially his student athletes. He made 

a positive impact at Lindale ISD and everyone he came in contact with. May God 

comfort the Gray family.” 

This was Travis’ first year at LISD. He worked as a trainer for 11 years, serving at 

Tyler Junior College, Brownsboro ISD and Chapel Hill ISD.  

We will share any information regarding services or memorials as they become 

available. For now, we ask that you remember his family and his friends, co-workers 

and students at Lindale ISD during this time. 
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